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Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                 22nd September 2021 

 

RE. School Planners – 2021/2022 

 

I am delighted to be sending home with your child today our very first school planner for every child 

in KS1 and KS2. 

 

The planner is filled with information that children need to support independence in the classroom 

and also to support their learning at home. 

 

Within each planner is a book agreement that the class teacher and child should sign – before these 

were placed at the front of each workbook.  Also included at the front is a home-school agreement 

and acceptable use policy that we ask you take time to discuss with your child and both sign. 

 

This planner will also act as a reading journal.  Children should record their reading in the ‘Reading 

Chart’ section and over the next few weeks, your class teacher will be teaching children to complete 

a reading journal in the main body of the planner. 

 

We have included resources at the back of the planner that include handwriting, key word lists, 

space for children to write those tricky words that they find hard to spell and also additional maths, 

history, science and geography resources that support our curriculum.  On the back page we have 

also included an emotions page which doubles as a wipe clean whiteboard on the reverse. 

 

As the planners support learning they will be required in school every day.  We request that you still 

use Class Dojo to communicate with your class teacher as this is the quickest way of getting in 

touch. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

Louise Jackson 

Executive Headteacher  


